
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 19, 2016 
 

Item 1, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 19, 2016, and the confidential 
recommendations made public. 
 
 
 
1 APPOINTMENT OF HEARINGS OFFICER 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following report of the City Solicitor, dated January 11, 2016: 
 

Recommendation 

The City Solicitor, in consultation with the Director of By-law and Compliance, Licensing & Permit 
Services recommends: 

1) That Mr. Paul Dray be re-appointed as one of Vaughan’s Hearings Officers. 

2) That the City Clerk be authorized to execute a Professional Services Agreement with Mr. 
Paul Dray, in a form acceptable to the City Solicitor for two years with an option to renew 
for additional two year terms. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


